BREMERTON-KITSAP AIRPORTER, INC.
PO Box 1255, Port Orchard, WA 98366
(360) 876-1737 — Fax (360) 876-5521
www.kitsapairporter.com

October 10, 2013

Washington Utilities &
Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504

Subject: Transition to Flexible Fares
Dear Sirs,

It is requested that effective on 11 November 2013, the following flexible fares will be implemented by
Bremerton-Kitsap Airporter, Inc. and are indicated on enclosure. It is understood that fuel surcharges
effective on November 11, 2013 will be cancelled.

Sincerely,

Richard E. Asche
President

1 Encl.



